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Connector to Gorham
If this roadway was going to be constructed, it should have been done 50 years ago. 
Smiling Hill Farm has worked for years to build a working and successful farm. They 
have bought additional acreage in recent years to build it even better. They have been 
open to the public on many levels and not just to the immediate area. In a time when 
land trusts are trying to gather more green space, I can’t even believe that it would 
sound logical to anyone to tear this apart!! It just doesn’t seem reasonable to destroy 
this farm!! 


